
Subject: Re: Shovelhead MK50 hardtail

From: David Roy <david@voodoovintage.com>

Date: 10/19/2014 3:47 PM

To: Juha‐Pekka Kumpuniemi <juhapekka.kumpuniemi@gmail.com>

Hi there Juha,

Sorry for the delayed response man.  We've been out of the shop since late last week a�ending a show and are just

now returning...

Here's some of the photos from the instruc�ons we are pu�ng together.  They should be very helpful, but let me

know if you have any addi�onal ques�ons and we will fix you up!  :)














